
Primary Mathematics Challenge 
 
We have just heard that our three top scorers in last month’s Primary Mathematics 
Challenge have been invited to take part in the bonus round, which will be held in February. 
68000 pupils from almost 1700 schools took part in the challenge and so congratulations go 
to Ava Birmingham, Elizabeth Hutton and Ewan Smith for making it through to the next 
stage. 
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